
WEST BOROUGH 
Friday 15th February 2019 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
February 
15th  Last Day of Term 3 
25th  First Day of Term 4 
28th  Damson Class Assembly 2:30pm 
March 
4th   Book Week 
8th  Year 6 Residential to Wick Court/ 
  Activity Week 
21st  Cedar Class Assembly 2:30pm 
28th  PTFA Ladies Pop up Gift Shop 
April 
w/c 1st The Learning Conferences 
1st  Year R - Mothers Day Assembly & Stay 
  & Play 1:45pm   
2nd   Maple Class Assembly 2:30pm 
3rd  Oak Class Assembly 2:30pm 
5th  Last Day of Term 4 
23rd  First Day of Term 5 

Headteacher’s Blog 

WOW! What a term it’s been! It 
started with our Greatest West 

Borough Week and hasn’t t stopped since! We’ve had 
Shanghai Maths teachers visit, our choir has performed 
at the O2 and last week we had the most amazing   
Language Fair. 

I’d like to extend a huge thank you to all the staff and 
parents who have supported with these events. I’m 
gradually getting lots of photos on the Class Blogs—
check them out during half term to see what your    
children have been up to! 

The school now has it’s own Twitter account. This is a 
great way to keep up to date with some of the events 
taking place in school. You can follow us on Twitter 
@BoroughWest 

Next term, the whole school will have a focus on Poetry, 
Art and Music. Parents will have an opportunity to 
share their child’s learning at The Learning               
Conferences. We shall also be sending out our annual 
Parent Survey. 

I wish you a wonderful half term break. Mrs Crittenden 

Parent Mail 
You should have received an email recently to     
register for Parent Mail.  You can also download the 
FREE App! 
 
We will no longer be sending SMS text messages. 
Using the App, messages will be sent as emails, but 
you will receive a notification alert on the App 
(similar to a text or What’s App message) 
 
Using Parent Mail you will be able to: 

 Receive messages from the school 

 Complete forms and give consent  
 electronically 

 Pay for items such as uniform, trips etc 

 Notify us of your child’s absence 

 Book appointments for our TLCs 

 Keep up to date with school events 
 
If you are having any problems please contact the 
school office, who will be happy to help. 

New Sign in System 
We now have an electronic system for signing in staff 
and visitors. This is also used where children are late 

to school or for early and late collection. Please    
ensure an adult is present to be able to sign children 

in or out. Thank you. 




